
  
 

 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
December 10, 2017            Contact: Colleen Colby 

                                                                                                                                          903.707.5219 
                                                                                                                      colleen.colby@netrma.org 
                                                                                                                                     www.netrma.org   

 

NET RMA TEMPORARY TOLL 49 LANE CLOSURE 
 
 

(Tyler, TX) – – December 10, 2017 – North-bound Toll 49 is currently closed from SH 64 

to I-20. This closure is expected to last until 7AM Wednesday morning, and is directly 

related to the closure of I-20 and the removal of the damaged bridge at FM 849, near 

Hideaway. Drivers should plan for delays.  All north-bound traffic will be diverted onto       

SH 64.  South-bound lanes will remain open. Please obey all message boards and allow 

for extra time to reach your destination. 

 

About the North East Texas Regional Mobility Authority (NET RMA) 

The NET RMA is an independent government agency created to accelerate the 

development of transportation projects in North East Texas. Our mission is to implement 

transportation solutions that will enhance the quality of life and the economic environment 

in our area. The NET RMA is governed by a 19-member board of directors that represent 

each of the member counties: Bowie, Kaufman, Cherokee, Gregg, Harrison, Panola, 

Rusk, Smith, Titus, Upshur, Wood and Van Zandt. Texas RMAs were made possible 

through an initiative passed by State Legislature in 2001. The NET RMA was established 

in October 2004. 
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